
•	 In 2016, NSW Catholic school parents contributed almost $1.2 
billion in school fees and $316.5 million for capital works such 
as new classrooms, libraries and technology. That’s almost 
$1.5 billion invested by Catholic school parents in our state’s 
education system in just one year!

•	 Despite this extraordinary support, Catholic schools still rely 
on Federal and State Governments for more than 70% of our 
recurrent funding needs.

This is why Catholic schools must secure a fair share of 
Federal and State Government support –  

to maintain education quality and to ensure a Catholic 
education remains affordable for all families.

Catholic schools must remain accessible to all 
families who choose them

Find out more about the current issues affecting 
Catholic schools and families:

Web:	 www.ccsp.catholic.edu.au
Facebook:	 @cathschoolparents
Twitter:	 @CCSPNSWACT


